
Belfast City Council

Report to: Strategic Policy and Resources Committee
Subject: Request to address Committee – Services Industrial 

Technical Professional and Technical Trade Union (SIPTU)
Date: 18th February, 2011 

Reporting Officer: Mr. Stephen McCrory
Democratic Services Manager (ext. 6314)

Contact Officer: Mr. Stephen McCrory
Democratic Services Manager (ext. 6314)

1 Relevant Background Information

A request has been received from the Services Industrial Technical Professional 
and Technical Trade Union (SIPTU) to address the Committee as part of its 
campaign to protect the Community Sector, the service users and providers of 
vital services to the local community.

2 Resource Implications

None associated with this report.

3 Recommendations

The Committee is asked to consider whether it wishes to hold a briefing session, 
to which all Members of the Council will be invited, for this purpose.

4 Decision Tracking

Officer responsible: Jim Hanna will advise to the Trade Unions
of the Committee’s decision

Date Completed by: 25th February, 2011

5 Documents Attached

Copy of letter received from SIPTU.




